April 22, 2024

The Gorman City Commission met in a Called meeting on the above referenced date. Those attending
were Mayor David Perry, Commissioner Robert Ervin, and Bill Miears. Also attending was George
Simmons.

Mayor Perry called the meeting to order @ 9:20 a.m.

This meeting was called in order to consider closing or abandoning 2 platted alleyways and 3 platted
streets in David’s Subdivision These closings were brought to the city for consideration by a realtor and
the new prospective buyer. Commissioner Ervin made the motion to close the platted 20’ alley in

Blk 5 from Kimble St to Division St. and the alley running from Kimble St to Center St. in Blk 4 and 7.

And close Division St from Crescent St (FM 679) to David St.; Close Owen St. from Kimble St to Center St.
Close Center St from Crescent (FM 679) to David St. The new property owner will be responsible for
obtaining the proper paperwork and filing at their expense. The property that joins the opposite side of
the purchased property will be given the same opportunity. Commissioner Miears made a second,
motion carried 2-0.

Tacy read the first reading of the brief of Ordinance #2024-05-02 an ordinance allowing for the closures
of said allies and streets.

There being no other items for consideration Commissioner Miears made the motion to adjourn with a
second from Commissioner Ervin. Motion carried; time was 9:26 p.m.
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